
Emerald Class Newsletter 

11.11.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

Emerald class have had a wonderful ‘Aspiration week’ with many visitors- Tom Robson who told us 

how to make diamond power, Mrs Norton came in to discuss her violin and how it fits into the 

orchestra, and Miss Haynes came to talk about her career in the army, but is now a PE teacher. We 

also had Mrs Griffin who presented how she works as an engineer and Mrs Matthews showed us 

different techniques she uses as a Physiotherapist! Thank you to all of you!  

        

 

It was great fun dressing up as what we wanted to be when we grow up! 

I am sure we will have a fantastic time at the zoo and thank all of the adults for volunteering to help -

we really appreciate it. I will post some photos on next week’s newsletter.  

With Christmas fast approaching, please remember to use easyfundraising.org.uk when shopping on-

line with Amazon etc. to help raise funds for the school. 

 

Next Week 

 We will continue with our learning on the 

rainforest and will be looking into the 

structure of plants and flowers.  

As part of a history topic we will begin to 

look at the great fire of London.  

Dates for your diary 

 

Flu vaccinations – 15th November  

 

Christmas play – 6th December 2:45-3:15 

8th December – 10:45-11:30 


